
Dear valued customers 

Apr. 2025 

Nitta Corporation 

Nitta Moore Div. Sales Dept. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage of our 

products. We would like to inform you of the consolidation of specifications and 

discontinuation of the products. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and ask for your understanding. 

 

Notice of sales termination 

Regarding as this catalogue, we have decided to discontinue sales of the Push-One™  

A series (mini type)” shown on pages 52 to 57 and Push-One™ E Series (brass body type)” 

on pages 74-77, 

 

Notice of Review of Multi-pack Tube Product Lineup 

The specifications of the Multipack Tubing products listed on page 34 of this 

catalog have been integrated as follows. 

In addition, Y has been added to the end of the product number. 

 

Target product： Multi-pack tube (made to order products) 

Product number Tube qty 

1213-0607-Y 7 

1213-0612-Y 12 

1213-0619-Y 19 

※ The color configuration of the inner tube is fixed (see figure below). 

1213-0607-Y 1213-0612-Y 1213-0619-Y 

   

Start date of order: November 1, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 


